
H OPS TO HELP TYPH ON AND 

TORNAD  VICTIMS 

O  VALLEY FORGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL INVITES THE STUDENTS TO PARTICIPATE 

IN A FUNDRAISER TO BENEFIT THE VICTIMS OF THE TYPHOON IN THE PHILLIPINES 

AND THE TORNADOES IN ILLINIOS. 

  DURING THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 9
TH 

WE ASK THAT FOR EACH BASKET A 

CHILD MAKES OR HOW LONG THEY HULA HOOP, PARENTS DONATE $1 (OR 

AMOUNT YOU CHOOSE) TO THE RED CROSS.  ALL MONEY COLLECTED WILL BE 

DONATED TO THE RED CROSS TO BENEFIT THE TYPHOON/TORNADO VICTIMS. 

O  YOUR CHILD WILL BRING HOME A PAPER INDICATING HOW MANY SHOTS THEY 

MADE OR HOW LONG THEY HULA HOOPED.  PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO 

THE AMERICAN RED CROSS INDICATING “DISASTER RELIEF” IN THE MEMO LINE.  

CASH IS ALSO ACCEPTED.  DONATIONS CAN BE SENT IN AN ENVELOPE LABELED 

“HOOPS TO HELP”.  QUESTIONS CAN BE DIRECTED TO ALEX JOHNSON 

johnsona@tesd.net  

PLACE: VFE GYMNASIUM   TIME: 8:20-8:45AM 

MONDAY DEC 9
th 

- 4
TH

 GRADERS 

TUESDAY DEC 10
TH

 
 
- 3

RD
 GRADERS 

WEDNESDAY DEC 11
TH 

- 2
ND

 GRADERS 

 THURSDAY DEC 12
TH

 – KINDERGARTEN 

FRIDAY DEC 13
TH

 – 1
st

 GRADERS 

 

 


